
 
Learning Theme: World War II 

Chameleon Newsletter Autumn 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to another term in Chameleon Class. The children had a great first term and have really 

taken their new responsibilities as role models on board.  

Topic 
We are continuing to focus on World War II this term as the children enjoy this topic so much, and 
there is so much learning that can be linked in. This term, we will be doing some work with food – 
please let me know if there are any allergies which school does not already know about. Please see 
the attached curriculum map for more detail on the autumn term programme of study. 
 
Home learning: 
In Chameleon class, the children are expected to take full responsibility for their weekly home 

learning. Thank you for your responses to our recent survey and all of the support that you give with 

home learning. Information will be sent home very soon with expectations for Chameleon home 

learning. 

Each week, Chameleon children must read four times, spend 15 minutes on TTrockstars (a few minutes 

per day is best) and complete tasks set on Mathletics and in their SPaG home learning books. Children 

may also have handwriting and spelling tasks set for them to complete. 

Reading: 
While most Chameleon children are able to read independently, it continues to be important that they 

read to an adult regularly at home as well as in school. Please ask them questions about the text that 

they are reading, for example: 

 How does this character feel at the moment? How do you know? 

 What was the most important thing that happened in this chapter? 

 What do you think will happen next? 

 What might this word mean? Can you guess by using the rest of the sentence? 

 Could we swap a word for another word and have it mean exactly the same thing? Why has 

the author picked this word? 

P.E Kit: 
Children should continue to come to school in P.E kit on Wednesdays and Thursdays this term. 

 

If you have any concerns or worries, please get in touch either by phone or email: 

chameleon@langleyfitzurse.wilts.sch.uk. 

Thank you! 

 

Miss Christie Causer 😊 


